
 

Movie Night @ The HUB 

Returns on  

Friday  18th October 2019  

   3.15pm – 4.45pm (£5.00) 

HUB times 3.15- 6pm (£7.50) 

      

Movie Night is back and ready to get us all in the mood for the half term break. The children 

who attend The HUB do like to get snuggly in their PJ’s so they are welcome to bring them in 

to get changed into after school hours if they would like.  

We will be watching ………….   Hotel  

Translyvania 
 

So here it is …….. on the 18th October 2019 we will be holding our third ‘Movie Night’ open 

to all children. We will be providing a hotdog, crisps/popcorn and a drink for each child who 

attends.  

If you would like your child(ren) to attend please confirm who will be attending and on which 

session by texting Kelly on 07957302125 or emailing thehub@bretherton.lancs.sch.uk by 

Friday 11th October 2019. 

         


